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For :ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHEL

EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION Il OFFERING BACHELOR
OF SCIENCE IN NURSING (BSN) PROGRAM

Subject : Quick Survey on HEIls Offering Bachelor of Science in
Nursing (BSN) program
Date - May 15, 2023

The Office of Program and Standards Development (OPSD) — Central Office needs data on
faculty profile of Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) offering Bachelor of Science in Nursing
program. Hence, this quick survey is provided and can be accessed via Google link
https://forms.gle/XQDrsVvbgFxauZhY9.

The results of the survey will be used for OPSD’s report and other recommendation
proceedings. We will appreciate receiving the accomplished survey form on or before May
19, 2023.

Should you have any inquiries or concerns, the designated staff may coordinate directly with
Mr. Francis Dominic G. de Guzman, Education Supervisor Il, at (045) 455-1662 or through
email at fdequzman@ched.qgov.ph.

100% participation of all concerned is earnestly desired.

MS. LORA L. YUSI

Chief Education Program Specialist
Officer-In-Charge
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